
SMART WONDERS SCHOOL 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Tuesday, 8th February 2022 SWS/ ACD/ 2021-22/40 
 
 
Dear Parent 

 
Greetings from Smart Wonders! 

 
We are and have been ready for offline classes for our students since the beginning of the session. The Punjab 

Government has now allowed the schools to open from Classes 6 onwards. As you are aware, we are on the 

verge of starting our Final Term Assessments for the session 2021-22, therefore we will continue with online 

classes. However, Assessments will be held offline for the students of classes 6- 10. For the students of 

Classes 2-5 the Assessment are going to be Online. The date sheet has already been shared with you. 

The students of classes 6-10 can come to school from tomorrow, 9th February 2022 between 1:30 pm to 

3:30 pm for doubt clearing and remediation. The schedule of the remedial classes will be shared by the class 

teacher. 

We will have Hybrid mode in the new session starting on 6th April 2022 for all the classes, UKG -10. We 

would however strongly recommend that all the students come to school (OFFLINE). Transport will be 

provided to the students. 

 
Warm Regards 

Poonamjit Kaur 
Principal 


